

09 July 2021

K Burnside

By email: fyi-request-15711-b79c613e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe K Burnside

Official Information Act 1982 request – correspondence relating to the development of the draft Guiding Principles of Transgender Players in Sport

This letter responds to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request received by Sport NZ. You requested the following information:

"From 1 November 2020 - 28 February 2021 all:

- emails (internal and external)
- meet minutes or meeting notes
- texts or other forms of electronic messages

Regarding the development and consultation of Sport NZ's Draft Guiding Principles for the Participation of Transgender Players in Sports."

Unfortunately, it will not be possible to meet that timeframes under the Act and I am therefore writing to notify you of an extension of the time to make our decision to no later than 13 August 2021.

The extension is due to the amount of Official Information Act requests received and to allow for the necessary consultations in order to make a decision on your request.

Please note that if you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the OIA.

Yours sincerely

Nicki Ablitt

Group Policy Manager

Sport New Zealand Ihi Aotearoa